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ACORN MONTESSORI CHARTER SCHOOLS
        CHILDREN FIRST, ALWAYS
April 24, 2018
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
After many hours spent considering our options and meeting with our staff and administration, Acorn Montessori School has decided to follow suit of many local schools regarding the upcoming walkouts planned across the state. Instead of a walk out, we will be doing a "Walk About" at the courthouse square. We believe that this will still bring attention to the dire funding issues in Arizona and support our teachers, while still providing school for our students. Please join us at the courthouse if you can.  

 

On Thursday, April 26, Acorn Montessori Schools will start school with a two-hour delay, such as we would use during a snow delay. Main Campus will begin at 10:00 and West Campus will begin at 10:15. There will be no morning care or breakfast served this day. On Friday, April 27, we will conduct an early release, 1:00 instead of 1:30 at both campuses. 
 

During the late start and early release, teachers will be gathering with parents and community members at the courthouse plaza for the Walk About to inform others about the serious needs in the Arizona education funding system. 

 

This plan allows us to still meet required classroom minutes and allows a safe place both days for our students. We will not need to add days to the end of the year with this plan.
 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

On Behalf of the Child, 

Cynthia Johnson[image: image2.jpg]
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